
Town of Kennebunkport 

Goose Rocks Beach Advisory Committee 

Town Offices 

Wednesday, April 24, 2019 

9:00 AM Meeting  

 

 

A Goose Rocks Beach Advisory Committee meeting was held on Wednesday, April 24th, 2019.  The 

meeting convened at 9:05 a.m. in the Town Offices. 

Members Present:  Richard Driver, Bob Sherman, Kate Bauer Burke, Jim Mulvihill, and Stuart Barwise 

 

 

1. Call to Order 

Mr. Driver called the meeting to order & confirmed a quorum. 

 

2. Piping Plover Intern 

Mr. Driver stated that the purpose of the meeting was to consider a recommendation to the Board of 

Selectmen that they appropriate the sum of $3,000 to fund the employment of a Shorebird Intern for the 

2019 summer season whose duties would be to monitor endangered shorebirds at Goose Rocks Beach 

and to provide education to beachgoers regarding the endangered species. 

 

The following motion was duly made and seconded and adopted unanimously: 

 

The Committee recommends that the Board of Selectmen  appropriate the sum of $3,000 to fund the 

employment of a Shorebird Intern for the summer season 2019. 

 

3. Adjournment 

Thereafter, upon motion duly made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 9:15 am. 


